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Dear Officer Haller, 
 
Since April 2010, you have been assigned to the Cri minal 
Investigations Division.  Your skills in that role continue to 
improve daily.  Your work during 2011 involved the investigation of 
unsolved crimes and crimes with limited factors of solvability, 
many of which were complex and time consuming.  
 
The Criminal Investigations Sergeant said your dedi cation to the 
job, the investigations unit, the Department and ci tizens is 
unmatched.  He further states you never give less t han your best.  
These characteristics served you well last year. 
 
Although this type of work is difficult – you manag ed to achieve 
outstanding results.  You wrote 96 general incident s, 1,176 
supplemental reports, charged 16 offenders with sum mary violations, 
30 offenders with misdemeanors and 87 offenders wit h felonies.  
That means, on average, you arrested someone every other day during 
2011.  The Sergeant said while doing this you const antly maintain 
contact with your victims, work with other law enfo rcement agencies 
and with the United States Marshal’s Fugitive Task Force. Your 
efforts were outstanding whether you were the prima ry investigator 
or working in an assisting role with others.   
 
Equally as important as your work, were the relatio nships you 
developed. You have been described as the “Ambassad or of the 
Northern York County Regional Police”.  Your profes sionalism, 
dedication and courtesy have helped to build strong  relationships 
with local, state and federal agencies that cannot be measured.   
 
This Department and Chief are very fortunate to hav e an officer of 
your caliber within its ranks.  We are reminded tha t no person is 
ever forced to choose law enforcement as a professi on, but having 
made that choice he is obligated to perform his dut ies and live up 
to its standards.  You have met and surpassed this requirement. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Commissioners and with gr eat personal and 
professional satisfaction, I congratulate and comme nd you as the 
2011 Officer of the Year. 
 
 
 
 
Kenneth F. Staab 
Chairman – Board of Commissioners 
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